
 
 

 

 

 
Christmas Lunch 2022

 
Our Christmas Lunch will be on Thursday 15 December.  
Any students that do not normally have school 
let us know by 5 December if you wish to book a meal. Please 
note that lunches will be paid for through ParentPay.  If you 
have any problems activating your account please contact 
school admin 
 
 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £189.25
school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter…………

 
Thank you! - Children in Need 
A BIG thank you to you all for the donations we received 
raised £81.  If you still wish to donate, please 
 
 
 

Please note that the payment has been set up on 

 
ACTION REQUIRED:  SD1 - Special Diet Request Form
If you have received an SD1 form, please can you complete page 1 and sign page
kitchen have asked that these are sent back to school no later than Wednesday 30
Thank you. 
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Christmas Lunch 2022 
 

Our Christmas Lunch will be on Thursday 15 December.  
Any students that do not normally have school lunches please 
let us know by 5 December if you wish to book a meal. Please 
note that lunches will be paid for through ParentPay.  If you 
have any problems activating your account please contact 

189.25for 

Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 

Autumn 2 – Food Tech Contributions
Contributions can now be made towards 
Autumn 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via 
Thank you. 
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all for the donations we received last week in aid of Children in Need
.  If you still wish to donate, please click here to make the suggested donation of £1.

Year 14 - Peat Rigg Residential
Please note that the payment has been set up on ParentPay for theresidential trip to Peat Rigg. 

Special Diet Request Form 
If you have received an SD1 form, please can you complete page 1 and sign page
kitchen have asked that these are sent back to school no later than Wednesday 30
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Our Christmas Lunch will be on Thursday 15 December.   
lunches please 

let us know by 5 December if you wish to book a meal. Please 
note that lunches will be paid for through ParentPay.  If you 
have any problems activating your account please contact 

Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Autumn 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  

in aid of Children in Need - we 
to make the suggested donation of £1. 

Peat Rigg Residential Trip 
for theresidential trip to Peat Rigg.  

If you have received an SD1 form, please can you complete page 1 and sign pages 1 and 4.  The 
kitchen have asked that these are sent back to school no later than Wednesday 30th November.  
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Residential Trip
We are raising money for the 3rd 
year's residential trip. We have a 
number square board, which is £1 per 
square and you could win a brand
ALEXA. It will be drawn on the last 
day of term, just in time for a great 

Christmas present 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upper Formal KS4 
Mr Scott's class will be selling 
squares to guess the name of the 
unicorn next week. It is 50p per 
square. All money raised will be put 
towards a trip out for the class 

 

Residential Trip 
We are raising money for the 3rd 
year's residential trip. We have a 
number square board, which is £1 per 
square and you could win a brand-new 
ALEXA. It will be drawn on the last 

just in time for a great 

Christmas present � 

 

The college enterprise group 
would like to say a massive 
THANK YOU to all parents who 
supported us at Beadlam Grange 
Christmas Craft Fair. We really 
appreciate your support.
 
I'm sure you'll all agree the items 
that the students made were 
fantastic and they should be
incredibly proud of themselves. 
 Our stall made £536.80!
 
We would like to say a massive 
THANK YOU to Beadlam Grange 
who donated £1256.08 of raffle 
money to the enterprise group 
which will be used to buy more 
equipment to make next year’s 

items.  
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Children in Need 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here are some pictures from last week’s ‘children in need’ photo booth. The 
students (and some staff!!!) had so much fun dressing silly and pulling some fabulous 
faces! 
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ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 80% of ParentPay accounts 
cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter o
even those receiving Free School Meals
Thank you! 

 

Nurture 2 
 
In Nurture 2 this week, we have been 
preparing their plot and visiting established allotments for design ideas. In Science, we learnt 
about the heart and how to keep it healthy. We used a real ox heart to see the different 
chambers. Ethan has worked with a famous illustrator, Steve Graham, to create underwater sea 
creatures [see below]. Katelyn has been making Xmas gifts for students and staff to buy. If you 
would like a packet of reindeer food for £1 or a bath bomb for £2.50 please ask y
complete an order form, which are kept in their class.
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support and 

For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 

Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.  
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ParentPay Accounts 
 
As of today, 80% of ParentPay accounts 
cooperation. 
 
For those who have not yet activated their account, 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter 
even those receiving Free School Meals
Thank you! 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact: 
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guess the name of the unicorn next week. It is 50p per square. All money raised will be put 
towards a trip out for the class 
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